September 14, 2011
RE: 75" Street Improvements Study (Mission Road to State Line Road)
Dear Resident,

The residents and City Council of Prairie Village consistently support improvements to
street infrastructure projects. The City has approved funds for a Conceptual Study to
address needs for the 75" Street corridor from Mission Road to State Line Road. Upon
completion and approval of the study, the project will move into the design phase. The
project is slated for construction in 2014, and has been awarded $1.6 million in Federal
funds.

The City has secured George Butler and Associates as the engineering firm to design
this project. Their survey crews will begin surveying the 75" Street Corridor later this
month to identify the existing public infrastructure location and condition.

As you may know, there have been previous studies of the 75"™ Street corridor through
Prairie Village that included land use and redevelopment components. This project does
not include these components. Instead, this project will consider improvements to the
public infrastructure and aesthetics along the existing right of way corridor and may
include new sidewalks, street lights, curb and pavement replacement, signage, and
landscaping. Now that the City is starting the study process, we want to hear from you.

To learn more about the project, and to provide feedback and information about your
property, please attend the public meeting, to be held:

Thursday, September 22, 2011
5:00 - 6:30 p.m.
Prairie Village Community Center- 7720 Mission Road

The meeting will be an open house format with no formal presentation so drop by
anytime between 5:00PM and 6:30PM. Should you have questions regarding the project
or if you require special accommodations, please call (913) 385-4642 or email me at
kbredehoeft@pvkansas.com. Again, we encourage you to attend the open house
meeting to share your input.

Keith Bredehoeft, P.E.
Project Manager




